
 
Notes from the Office—Week of April 21, 2023 

 
 
Phoenix Celebration of Learning 
 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for attending the term 2 learning celebration last week .  Phoenix students should be very  
proud of their accomplishments during term 2. 
 
Staff Appreciation 
 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for your kindness during this month of staff appreciation.  Your support is so very much 
appreciated. 
 
Project Fair 
 
Thank you to all students who participated in the Phoenix project fair, sharing their love of research and scientific inquiry.   
An amazing array of projects was displayed in the gym.  Special thanks to Mrs. Slyker, the Phoenix project fair committee, 
and all of our guest judges for a fantastic event. 

 
Phoenix Lunch Program 
 
The Phoenix School lunch program is looking for additional lunch supervisors to support this valuable program. Please  
contact the school at 204-889-5053 for more information about this paid position. Thank you to all of our current lunch 
supervisors for their hard work in supporting Phoenix students. 

 
Phoenix Parent Council Meeting 

 
The next Phoenix School Parent Council Meeting will be held on May 8, 2023 via Teams at 3:30 PM. Interested parents      are 
asked to register for this meeting by emailing phoenix@sjasd.ca by May 5, 2023 Noon. 

 
Safety First 

 
A reminder to all families that the Phoenix School staff parking lot is for division vehicles only. 

 
Amazing Music 
 
Congratulations to Mrs. Sadr and our Phoenix choirs for their amazing performances at the Westwood Family of Schools  
Concert.  What an amazing evening! 
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